
FEOU Meeting 2 March 2020 
 
Attended: Robert Swofford – BLM 
  Mark Fitch – NPS 
  Kevin Conn – FWS 
  Linnea Keating – USFS 
  Mike Dunivan – Texas Forest Service 
 
Discussed new weather program. 

1. Roll out date is targeted for 31 March 2020 
2. Program is only to stabilize the existing program.  Updates will be performed later. 
3. Current login page will allow customers to login to the existing or new weather program. 
4. How and when downstream clients will be notified. 
5. PIV cards and username/password authentications will be used for login. 
6. The NAMS links will not be present in the initial roll out.  Existing WFMI will not be turned off 

until NAMS is in the new system.   
7. Both programs will receive data from the LRGS. 
8. Data comparisons have taken place for the last three months with no errors. 
9. Historical data will not be truncated and will be available. 

 
Discussed NAMS. 

1. NAMS will at one point move from the Maximo product. 
2. Functionality will be seamless to the customers. 
3. Heidi, who built the existing NAMS product, will be writing the new program. 

 
Discussed Standards and Guidelines. 

1. Linnea asked why the term Guidelines was removed from the title. 
2. Robbie is tasked with contacting the Fire Weather Sub-Committee to find the answer. 

 
Discussed RAWS Online Training. 

1.  Linnea stated DOI Talent is not user friendly for users outside of DOI 
2. Discussed putting the training on the NWCG Learning Portal and/or the RAWS Home Page. 
3. Robbie is tasked with contacting the Fire Weather Sub-Committee to see if the NWCG Portal is 

an option to host the site. 
 
Discussed STIWG updates and next meeting. 
 
Discussed the Harris L3 Project.  Harris Inc will be installing a system at NIFC to monitor interference 
with the signal from the GOES to the DRGS.  This system will recognize the signal, the source, and the 
company violating our frequency and notify them to stop and/or notify the FCC.  The BOR is installing 
the same system so Boise will have two units working in the valley. 
 
Next meeting was set for June 1, 2020 at 1000. 


